
Public Questions 
 
7.1 – Question submitted by David Bowgett 
 
To ask the Lead Executive Member for Housing, Health and Culture 
 
“In the past, Selby District Council’s policy with regards to public toilets has been to 
encourage businesses to make their toilets available, rather than providing purpose-
built facilities. Is this still the council’s policy, and if so, do you believe it to be an 
adequate one, particularly when it comes to meeting the needs of handicapped 
people?” 
 
 


